
Please find below some key dates for your diary. 
  
We won’t be holding a virtual safeguarding lead officers meeting in August due to annual leave 
and other commitments. Our next virtual meeting will be held on Tuesday 15th September at 2pm.  
  
Whilst we’re not holding a Wales specific meeting in August you can join the England CPSU 
fortnightly webinars. 

• 28 July, 11am - https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/register/7232340505203052304  

• 11 August, 11am - https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/register/2645565022214598672  

• 25 August, 11am - https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/register/5700955003687880976 

  
Advanced notice that we will be running our 1 day Introduction to Lead Officer training course 
virtually on the Thursday 1st October. To book a space on the course please email 
cerri.dando@nspcc.org.uk. We have limited spaces available so bookings will be on a first come first 
served basis.  
  
Parents in Sport Week will take place from the 5th – 11th October this year. More info will follow.  
  
A joint virtual conference between the CPSU and ACT will take place on Tuesday 6th October.  
  
I will be on annual leave from Friday 14th August – Tuesday 1st September. Cerri will be around for 
some of my leave or if it is urgent you can contact the CPSU via CPSU@NSPCC.org.uk  
  
Best wishes 
  
Laura 
  
Laura Whapham  
Child Protection in Sport Senior Consultant (Wales)  
Uwch Ymgynghorydd Amddiffyn Plant mewn Chwaraeon (Cymru) 
  
Child Protection in Sport Unit 
Uned Amddiffyn Plant mewn Chwaraeon 
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